

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

1000 East Victoria Street • Carson, CA 90747 (310) 243-3301 • Fax (310) 243-3858

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

September 1, 2017

TO:

University Budget Committee

FROM:

Willie J. Hagan, թի.D.

President

SUBJECT:

UBC Chair Appointment

Dr. Theodore Byrne, PhD has completed his service as Chair of the University Budget Committee (UBC). I very much appreciate Dr. Byrne 's outstanding service as the UBC chair during his term and the effort to facilitate important discussions in moving the university forward. Dr. Byrne will remain on the UBC for one year as Past Chair. In this role, he will be available to support the new chair and the committee during this transition period.

I am pleased to announce Dr. Kamal Hamdan, Ph.D. has accepted the appointment to serve as Chair of the UBC. Dr. Hamdan was selected as chair based on his experience as a UBC member. He will assume the chair role immediately and per PM2014-04 shall continue in this role for three academic years.

Please join me in thanking Dr. Byrne and congratulating Dr. Hamdan for their past and present service. Ms. Naomi Goodwin, Interim Vice President for Administration and Finance, will work with Dr. Hamdan to schedule the first Fall 2017 UBC meeting in September.

cc:

Laura Talamante, Academic Senate Chair Justin Blakely, ASI President Cabinet Members UBC Members UBC Staff